
KINDERGARTEN LIBRARY BAGS
ORDER NOW FOR 2024

Please order your Kindergarten Library Bags for 2024 using this form

REROC surveyed schools in 2020 about their use of the Kindergarten
Library Bag resource. Based on the responses received we will now
only supply the library bags to schools that place an order with us.

ESTIMATED NUMBER OF KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS:
(THE ESTIMATED NUMBER OF STUDENTS WILL BE THE NUMBER OF BAGS DELIVERED)

School Name:

Delivery Address:

Contact Name:

The Kindergarten Library Bags will be delivered by the end of January 2023. 

The Library Bags are a FREE resource provided to schools by the REROC 

Waste Forum.

Please return this form by COB Friday 3 November 2023 to

Jenny at projects@reroc.com.au

Orders placed after this date will not be accepted 

as we will be unable to fill them.
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